Philip Dagnall

From:
To: pmods

As a resident of High Moor Park I do not want the proposed housing development on Highmoor Farm to
take place. The increase in housing in Clitheroe and in particular around Pendle Road and the lack of
increase in the infrastructure within Clitheroe is slowly destroying our town. Traffic down Pendle Road into
town is already excessive with the road being reduced to one lane only on many occasions when Clitheroe
FC is playing at home and the junction from Wellgate onto Waterloo Road becoming unusable during peak
times due to the high volume of traffic already using it. The addition of a further 100 houses would make
driving around the Pendle Road area of town even more difficult and dangerous than it is now.




